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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Portugal and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy praises Portugal’s commitment to the delivery of the SDGs. We welcome Portugal’s efforts, since the second cycle of the UPR, to promote the realization of economic, social and cultural rights both at national and international levels. We also appreciate the ratification of International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance, the adoption of measures to fight women’s discrimination in the workplace and the reinforcement of the national system of promotion and protection of children’s rights.
We commend the adoption of further measures to combat all forms of discrimination, including when based on racial and ethnic origin and against people with disabilities. 

Italy recommends Portugal to:
· strengthen efforts aimed at preventing and combating domestic violence and ensuring the effective implementation of the relevant legal and policy frameworks.

Italy wishes Portugal a successful UPR.
Thank you.

